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Following up from the email correspondence with Dr BRUCE dated 15/03/2019, further 

enquiries were made with Dr BRUCE. 

On Friday 12/04/2019 DSC CLANCY sent an email to Dr BRUCE, asking if there was any 

update in relation to the additional testing. 

Dr BRUCE responded: 

"I recently received the results for further DNA testing of one of the condom samples, where 

we changed the normal protocol in an attempt to enhance the result (which is why it has 

taken longer to test, apologies!). Unfortunately it has not provided us with any additional 

information to add to the current DNA upload we already have but if an individual were 

identified it would provide more areas of DNA for comparison. So an improvement of sorts! 

As I may have explained to you, the results we have would not be suitable for familial 

searching or DNA phenotyping and are too limited for Interpol searching etc." 

With this information, DSC CLANCY will be recommending SF SKARRATT to be finalised in 

the next progress report, which is due on 17/04/2019. 
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